
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 

With Spring Break just a week away, students and staff alike are coming to school with extra energy and 

excitement!  Continuing with the Spring Break theme, all our lost and found will be set out in front of 

the school starting next Monday and remain there during school hours all week.  All items not claimed 

by Friday afternoon will be donated.  Whether you have a long lost item or something just went missing, 

please come by during the week to see if it is here!   

Please remember reports card are being sent home with students on Thursday, March 16.   

Pull Through woes:  I was recently alerted to a Facebook post that featured one of our parents blocking 

the sidewalk on Quadra street with their vehicle. This poses a serious safety threat to all who are using 

the sidewalk in our community.  I am aware that our pull through has its issues, but if we all followed 

the rules (do not leave your vehicle unattended, do not double park, do not block the sidewalk, if all 

drop-off/pick up spots are full, you must find an alternate spot or cycle through, be courteous and 

respectful to staff as they are there to keep students safe, be courteous and respectful to one another), 

some of these problems would not occur.   

If all parents who live within walking distance avoided driving to drop off or pick up (if physically 

possible) we could, perhaps, alleviate some of our issues concerning our pull through. 

    

Looking Ahead 
 

• March 16 

o Report Cards home 

• March 17 

o Last day of classes before Spring Break 

• April 3 

o Classes resume after Spring Break 

• April 7 

o Good Friday – No School 

• April 10 

o Easter Monday – No School 

• May 3  

o Early dismissal for Student-Led Conferences 

• May 4 

o Student-Led Conferences after school 



 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Ms Rhina Chavez & Ms. Shawna Wood are seeking volunteers Tuesday/Thursday 8:20-
8:40 to help support English reading. If you can volunteer some time please reach out to 
Mme Tiringer at Ktiringer@sd61.bc.ca. 
 

 

Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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